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1/2 
Dear Redistribution committee,  
 
I tried to submit this in the objections but it wasn't published.  
 
We have been residents of Ashgrove for almost 30 years.  
 
We would like to object to Dorrington being moved into the Ryan electorate because it isn't 
necessary and it divides our suburb.  
 
It makes sense for us to be kept in the Brisbane electorate because we are close to the CBD 
and we are more a part of the inner city than places like Indooroopily and The Gap and 
Ferny Grove.  
 
2/2 
I’ve checked the numbers in your report and I can see that Dorrington can be kept all 
together in Brisbane so you should not proceed with the proposal to split Dorrington up.  
 
There’s been too many changes of boundaries for Ashgrove at the state and council levels 
so we shouldn’t be moved at the federal level too, it it’s not necessary.  
 
Kindest regards 
Andy & Ursula Russell 


